
Comment for planning application WSCC/028/21
Application
number

WSCC/028/21

Name Catherine Broome

Address THE WHITE HOUSE, LONDON ROAD, LONDON ROAD, PULBOROUGH, RH20 4AL

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments I strongly object to this proposal on numerous grounds relating to Health, Safety and Environmental 
factors: 
 
 The restoration plan for the Rock Common Quarry was agreed. How can this be overturned? 
 The impact on the Washington Windmill right on the quarry which is a listed building. 
 The impact on prehistoric hill fort, Chanctonbury Ring, and is part of the South Downs National 
Park, and looks directly over the quarry. 
 The significant increase to noise pollution and air pollution from the additional 400-500 lorry 
movements per day. 
 The exacerbated traffic congestion, already experienced from the Washington area to the 
surrounding towns and villages of Findon, Storrington, Ashington and Steyning 
 The destruction of established landscape ecology, and an adverse impact on wildlife and their 
habitat.  
 The risk of polluting the aquifer which supplies fresh drinking water to homes across the south 
coast from Brighton to Portsmouth.  
 The risks of this new proposal on the local ecology, including the risk of flooding and pollution. 
 The detrimental impact on the Washington economy, specifically the local camp site and the pub 
which attract large number of walkers from the South Downs way, 
 This is turn would impact the local employment opportunities 
 The impact on local businesses situated around the edge of the quarry, in the Rock Common 
Industrial Estate 
 The length of the operations, which appear to be woefully underestimated within the proposal 
 
 
Thank you for giving serious consideration to this objection. 
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